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Helping Hands Club Honors DAS Workers 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“OUR MISSION” 
 

Inspired by the principles of Islam, the 

mission of Dhahran Ahliyya Schools is to 

empower each student to be a 

compassionate, thinking, lifelong bi-lingual 

learner, who makes a positive difference 

locally and globally. 
 

The members of “Helping Hands Club” organized the 10th  Honoring Celebration for DAS  Workers on Thursday, 

November 23, 2017.  

 

A group of DAS employees and students delivered speeches in Arabic, English and Urdu languages. They all 

highlighted the important role of the workers and the value of the services they offer to both employees and 

students. In their speeches, they expressed thanks and gratitude to the workers. Then, they distributed gifts to the 

schools workers and all attendees enjoyed a lovely breakfast. 

 

 The workers expressed their happiness and their feelings of appreciation towards DAS employees and students. 

After the celebration, DAS employees and students were responsible for cleaning and organizing the hall as a 

gesture of appreciation to the workers. 

 

The club teachers; Mr. Tayseer Taha and Mr. Salahuddin Mabrouk expressed their sincere thanks and appreciation 

to all those who contributed to make this event a success:  parents,  DAS employees and students, members of 

“Helping Hands Club”, Activities, Services and Purchases Departments. 
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Umrah Trip 
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In order to relate the theoretical part of the curriculum to the practical life experience, the school organized two 
trips to Makkah for grade 8 students. The first trip took place in the sixth week of the semester and the second trip 
took place in the seventh week. A total of 45 students and 6 supervisors joined these trips.  
 
The trips aimed at exploring the students’ potential abilities in different aspects; 

a) Self-dependence 
b) Planning and organization skills 
c) Applying the theoretical information to real life  
d) Communication skills 
e) Notetaking skills  
f) Identifying strengths and weaknesses  

 
During the trip, the students adhered to the agreed upon guidelines. They displayed awareness, discipline and 
positive practices to what they have learned. The school maintained communication with the students’ parents via 
“Whatsapp” which had a reassuring impact on both students and parents.      
 
We would like to extend a heartfelt thanks to the trip supervisors for their efforts in organizing and planning this 
trip. Also, we would like to  thank our students who represented an honorable picture of our schools,  and to their 
parents for their support and encouragement.  
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